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Thursday 6th June 2024 
 

Cowrie Class – Nursery  Summer Term Update 
 
We are delighted that our pre-school is continuing to flourish and your children are so settled with 
us. The summer term 2 curriculum booklet will give you some guidance on the shape of our learning 
for this half term. A paper copy has been sent home and it is also available on the school website 
(Cowrie Class page). 
 

Shared reading books The children are currently choosing from our huge selection of Fairy and 
Traditional Tale books to bring home to share with you. Please remember to sign the little blue 
reading diary so we know when to provide your child with a new book. 
 

Sunhats, Sun screen and Water bottles Please make sure the children have these in school for each 
session. On hot days please apply sun screen before the children come to school and then we can 
help them apply extra through the day. Please ensure sunscreen is labelled with you child’s name as 
these products must not be shared. 
 

Sports Day is on Wednesday 19th June and it would be great if all our nursery children were able to 
take part. We invite all families to picnic with their children at 12noon and then our pre-schoolers 
would remain with their parents for the rest of the day. There will be a ‘Toddle Race’ for our 
preschoolers to take part in and once our running order is set I  will be able to give you the timings 
for this. 
 

If your child attends nursery on Wednesday afternoons and you are NOT able to collect them at 
12noon for the picnic and afternoon session, please could you let us know as soon as possible. Of 
course there will be provision put in place for your child if it is required.  
 

Reports In line with the rest of the school parents will receive a written report during the summer 
term regarding their child’s progress. These will be sent home mid July. 
 

Sponsored Ride We would like to invite our preschoolers to take part in a sponsored cycle or scoot 
to raise money for some new equipment. We are in desperate need of some new balance bikes and 
the children would love to help us with this. Further details to follow shortly! 
 

If you have any queries or concerns, please don’t hesitate to pop in to see me. 
 
 

Kind regards, 
 

 
Mrs A Warren 
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